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Posted on April 24, 2019

On Wednesday 17 April we had some very special guests here at Woodstock Residential Care Home, as volunteer Colin came

to visit us with his birds of prey.

Our residents were fascinated by the birds - which included a kestrel and owl - and got to appreciate them close up, with some

getting to hold and touch them.

Such beautiful creatures - thank you so much for visiting us Colin!
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